
PUBLIC NOTICE – TDC Selection Committee Meeting 
There will be a meeting of the Selection Committee to review Tourist Development Council membership 
applications on Friday, August 25 at 10:00am.  Please be advised that two or more members of the 
Okaloosa County Tourist Development Council (TDC) may be in attendance.  This is not an official 
meeting of the TDC, but rather a meeting of a selection committee including TDC members.  The 
meeting will be held in the Board conference room on the first floor of the Shalimar Administration 
Building, 1250 N Eglin Pkwy, Shalimar, FL.  For more information, please contact the Tourist 
Development Department at 850-651-7131. 
 


